
Second Hand 
Uniform Shop

The uniform shop will be open on 
the first Wednesday and the third 

Thursday of the month, during term 
time only, from 8:15am - 9am

Orders may also be requested 
online at: 
manly2ndhanduniforms@gmail.com

The second hand uniform shop is run 
by parent volunteers and relies on 

your generous donations. Donations 
of washed, good quality uniforms 
are much appreciated and can be 
left at the school office. 100% of 

proceeds go to the P&C for projects 
to benefit students.


